
 
 

 

Memorandum 
 

TO:  External & Internal Customers 
  
FROM: Michelle Blake, Business Development Manager, LabPLUS 
 
DATE: 05 March 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Antifungal Agents - Voriconazole and Posaconazole 
 

 

 

Dear Customer(s),  

On behalf of the Department of Specialist Chemical Pathology (Toxicology and Chromatography) at 

LabPlus, we would like to inform you that as of Monday 05 March 2018, the tests listed below will 

return to LabPlus for processing and will no longer be sent away for analysis.  

  

 Antifungal Agents Voriconazole and Posaconazole  

 

LabPlus would like to thank you for your understanding during the current disruption in service. 

  

 

If you require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact: 

Caroline Aveyard – Section Leader – Chromatography 

Email: caveyard@adhb.govt.nz 


